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April 3, 2009 
 
Senator Kevin Meyer 
Capitol Building Room 101 
Juneau, AK 99801 
   Re: Support for SB-177 
 
Dear Senator Meyer: 
 
The Southeast Alaska Guides Organization (SEAGO) represents 26 sport fishing guides and 
lodges throughout Southeast Alaska with more than 100 active vessels.  Information provided 
to ADF&G for reporting and analysis under this legislation is of great value and continuation of 
this program is beneficial to multiple user groups.  
  
This program is one of the best tools that ADF&G has to identify who is involved in the 
charter/lodge industry and provides important data used to establish levels of harvest, effort, 
identification of clients, as well as species targeted. The money collected is used for issuing 
licenses and for sport fishing logbook data collection and reporting expenses. 
 
Our members support extension of the current law with the fees at their levels as originally 
passed in 2004. 
   
Sincerely,  
 
 
John Blair, Executive Director 
 
Note: sent via email to: christine_marasigan@legis.state.ak.us 

 
 
  

  


